
                                                       Appendix 8 

ASIA OCEANIA FLOORBALL CONFEDERATION (AOFC) CENTRAL BOARD MEETING 

BY EMAIL JULY 2010 

 

Present  

Mr Stephen King  President 

Mr Sani Mohamed Salim Vice-President 

Mr Pierre Boudville  Secretary General 

Mr Kang Gum Sung  Treasurer 

Mr Kim Hwang Joo  Member 

Mr Edward Lim   Member 

Mr Andreas Tedjasukmana Member 

Mr Takanobu Yoshino  Member 

   

 

 

1 Mr Stephen King called the meeting to order. Meeting held by email. 

 

2 Financial Report 

 

2.1 New bank account required to be opened. Pierre to arrange and advise once done. 

 

3 Marketing & Development Committee 

 

3.1 Indonesia IFF Development seminar is not proceeding. AOFC will look at assisting with 

providing trainers to Indonesia to work at a University Development program in November. 

Steve and Andreas to discuss this further 

 

3.2 Discussions being held with Thailand to have the 2 groups join together in the short term. 

Discussions ongoing 

 

3.3 Discussions have been held with Sri Lanka and Bangladesh. Persons have been identified in 

each country who have now started to establish the game in their country. 

 

3.4 Initial contact with the Philippines has been made. Further discussions required to confirm 

a group to promote floorball. 

 

3.5 Iran is planning visiting Singapore to meet Sani for discussions on how to further develop 

the game in Iran. Date to be agreed by Sani 

 

3.6 Sri Lanka representatives visited Korea, thanks to Kim for help 

 

4 Rules & Competition Committee (RACC) 

 

4.1 AOFC to recommend a representative for the next IFF General Assembly to join the IFF 

Referees Committee. Sani to make enquiries as to potential candidates and make 

recommendation to CB 

 

 

5 WFC2011 AOFC Qualification 

 

5.1 APAC 2011 would be held in Perth Australia from 27
th

-30
th

 January 2011, with both Men 

and Ladies.  The WFC2011 AOFC Qualification play-offs would be held within the APAC 



2011 tournament.  For the Men’s tournament, Australia, Indonesia, Japan, Malaysia, New 

Zealand and Singapore indicated that they would participate, with possible participation by 

Korea and Thailand.  For the Ladies’ tournament, Australia, Japan and Singapore would 

participate. Members to confirm ASAP what teams they will be sending 

 

6 WFC 2012 AOFC Qualification 

 

6.1 Recommendation to nominate Japan to IFF to hold APAC 2012 including the WFC Men’s 

Qualifications 

 

7 Sponsorships/Partnerships 

 

7.1 SK said that he was trying to link up and develop hotels and airlines as partners of the 

AOFC.  A document on this for CB Members’ feedback has been sent out, members to 

return ASAP.   

 

8 Licensing System from 2012 

 

8.1 The meeting noted that the information on the Licensing System was available on the IFF 

website.  He asked CB Members to refer to the website and to start to work towards 

meeting the Licensing System requirements. 

8.2 AOFC with IFF will identify the areas it can assist members to meet the Licensing 

requirements 

 

 

9 IFF Loan Rink 

 

9.1 The Loan Rink has been received by New Zealand. Ongoing discussions with IFF will 

continue on the chance of a second loan rink 

 

 

10 Next Meeting 

 

10.1 Next meeting to be by email in September 2010 

 

Meeting closed by email responses dated 15
th

 July 2010 

 


